IMPORTANT NOTICE DATED: 02.08.2025

For All Staff and Students,

This is to inform all staff and students that the Registrar Office of
the college had been using mobile number +91-7015481399 as a WhatsApp
message support line for the past 3 years. However, Jio has now deactivated
this mobile number, and the owner of this number has been issued to another

person in other state,

Hence, all are notified that this number is hereby deemed invalid
from the 0/o Registrar, PKSGCK end. After this notice, all services on this
number are considered null and void. Please note and refrain from any future

communication on this number.
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